Lycee Francais de San Francisco Parent Association
San Francisco, CA

Tuesday August 18th, 2020

Dr. Matt Willis, Marin County Public Health Officer, and

Mary Jane Burke, Marin County Superintendent of Schools
Marin County, CA

Dear Dr. Willis & Ms. Burke,

We are writing to express support from the Lycee Francais de San Francisco
(LFSF) Parent Association (PA) for the re-opening of in-person learning at our
school this fall.

The LFSF’s administrative team has showed tremendous creativity, resolve and
thoroughness in adapting to the evolving requirements of this pandemic. They
have focused on the safety of all our community: students, teacher, staff and

parents. They have been working diligently to put in place a safe environment
for in-person learning, including leasing additional space to allow for social

distancing in classrooms.

The LFSF is a tight knit community, and those who have communicated in the
parent community, have expressed their desire and support for the school’s
return to in-person learning. We trust that the community is committed to
adhering to all of the safety protocols that the LFSF is implementing, as

communicated.

The PA team will work to support our school in their efforts to ensure the best
possible learning environment for students and teachers and in their efforts to

build awareness of our families’ collective responsibility in the health and safety
of our community.

Sincerely,

Perrine Patel
President of the Lycee Francais de San Francisco Parent Association



